
  

  
  

        

       
    

     
  

 
      

 
    

Summary: Unsubstantiated Allegations of Criminal Misuse of 
Funds at Alaska Native Organization 
Report Date: January 28, 2019 Report Number: 14-0747 

The OIG investigated allegations of misuse of funds by an Alaska Native organization after the 
single audit found approximately $108,561 in questioned costs. The organization is funded 
through a cooperative agreement with the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service. We investigated to 
identify any criminal misuse of funds. 

We confirmed the single audit findings, but we did not find criminal misuse of funds. 

This is a summary of an investigative report we issued to the FWS Principal Deputy Director. 
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